(Draft) MINUTES OF AGM OF THE ARSCOTT HALL COMMITTEE
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Held on Wednesday 9th January 2019

Present   -  Kevin Mitchell (Chair)

                  Wendy Rooke (Treasurer)

                   Marg Britton (Secretary)

Also  -  Nicky Mitchell, Heather Merritt, Claire Grant, Kevin Mitchell, Marg Britton, Julie Smith, Mike Greenaway, Nic Wonnacott, Katie Hart, Ashley Uglow, Pete Watson, Barry Stearman.

The Minutes of the last AGM were read out and signed

Apologies were received from Mike Dart and Louise Pearce.

Treasurers Report;  

The Committees account balance was at year ending Sept '18,  £6843.14.
There had been a refund from the Electricity supplier of £223 but an increase to the insurance premium of £250 to provide increased indemnity cover.

The accounts were accepted by the Committee.

Election of Officers;

Treasurer; Wendy agreed to remain in post for one further year which the Committee unanimously accepted with thanks.

Secretary; Marg tendered her resignation having been in the post for 25 years. Barry Stearman was proposed and unanimously accepted by the Committee.

Chairman; Kevin Mitchell tendered his resignation having also been in post for 25 years. Pete Watson was proposed and unanimously accepted by the Committee.

The new officers took up their posts and Kevin and Marg were thanked for all their work over the years since indeed, the construction of the then new Hall.

This concluded the AGM and the Chairman closed the meeting.



Signed by the Chairman as a true record of meeting



Chairman......................................Date..........................

